EL DORADO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA TRANSMITTAL Meeting of October 17, 2006

AGENDA TITLE: Presentation by the Literacy Action Council		
DEPARTMENT: Board of Supervisors	DATE: 9/26/06	CAO USE ONLY
CONTACT: Supervisor Jack Sweeney	PHONE: 621-5652	
DEPARTMENT SUMMARY AND REQUESTED BOARD ACTION:		
Supervisor Sweeney requests the board welcomes Vivian Humphrey, President of the Literacy Action Council, as she announces their upcoming event: "Afternoon with the Authors" on Sunday, October 22, 2006, 2:00 p.m. at the Placerville Main Library.		
CAO RECOMMENDATION:		
Financial impact? () Yes () No	Funding Source: ()) Gen Fund ()Other
BUDGET SUMMARY: Total Est. Cost \$ Funding Budgeted \$ New Funding \$ Savings* \$ Other \$ Total Funding Available \$ Change in Net County Cost \$ * Explain	CAO Office Use Only: 4\5's Vote Reqd. Change in Policy New Personnel CONCURRENCES: Risk Management County Counsel Other	() Yes() No () Yes () No () Yes() No
BOARD ACTIONS:		
Vote: Unanimous Or Ayes:	I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered into the minutes of the Board of Supervisors.	
Noes:	Date:	
Abstentions:	Attest: CINDY KECK, Board of Supervisors Clerk	
Absent: Rev. 7/96 j:\agenda\win96	By:	

2006 SEP 12 PM 4:49



Supervisor Sweeney El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 330 Fair Lane Placerville,95667

Dear Jack;

As President of the Literacy Action Council I am requesting a few moments of the Boards' time to announce an event upcoming in October. The Literacy Action Council in association with the El Dorado County Library system is very proud of the service we have been able to provide, for the past 20 years, to the members of our community who wish to improve their English speaking, reading, writing, math and technology skills. We will be having an "Afternoon with the Authors", Sunday, October 22nd, 2 P.M. at the Placerville main library. There will be three Gold Country authors discussing their latest books, light refreshments will be served, all for a donation of \$12.00. With the funds raised we are able to provide, free of charge, all books and materials necessary for the adult learner to succeed.

Thank you. I hope to see you at the October 17th meeting.

Yours truly,

Vivian Humphrey

President, Literacy Action Council

vivian@directcon.net